
Notice about Midwest Space Grant 2015-2016 High-Power Rocketry Competition 

From: James Flaten (MN Space Grant) and Gary Stroick (Tripoli MN) 

Date: January 21, 2016 

 

The $400 team registration fee is due by January 29, 2016 to the following website, run by 

the National Space Grant Foundation (NSGF). https://secure.spacegrant.org/payments/ On the 

form for “Item” select “Other – Please Specify” then type “Midwest Rocketry Competition” in 

the text box that appears. Put that same text in the “Memo A” box so it also appears explicitly 

on your payment receipt. If you have questions/issues about payment options, contact Shirley 

Campbell <campbell@spacegrant.org> (and copy James Flaten <flate001@umn.edu>). 
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